
Prince George’s County Fire/EMS Department 
Latest Firefighters

The sky was overcast, the wind was strong, and sitting in 
an open area near the waterfront the cold chilled you to the 
bone yet, the bright smiles of the graduates, their families and 
friends were enough to warm you up. On Friday, June 16, 2023, 
the Prince George’s County Fire/EMS Department held its 
Graduation Ceremony for Career Recruit School #64 (CRS64) 
outdoors at the National Harbor Plaza. Fingers were crossed 
that the rain would hold off until after the ceremony, and it did.

The CRS64 Class Video allowed the audience to see CRS64 
in action. The video showed various aspects of the intense training each graduate had to endure 
in order to have reached the point of graduation. Following the greetings from Barry L. Stanton, 
Deputy Chief Administrative Officer for Public Safety & Homeland Security, Fire Chief Tiffany D. 
Green addressed the graduates. The Oath of Office was administered by Mahasin El Amin, Clerk 
of the Court.

The twenty-one graduates received their certificates with special 
recognition awards made to individuals for their exceptional 
performance throughout training. CRS64 graduates included 1 
Firefighter who received his driver license by way of a CPSTS 
Scholarship who was delighted to see CPSTS at his graduation. 
Executive Director Taylor and Community Outreach Coordinator 
Robinson had the pleasure of being introduced to his family. 
Firefighter K.D. Johnson will be based out of the Largo Fire Station.

Congratulations to all the Firefighter for a job well done!

D. Robinson, June 16, 2023
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